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November 5, 2015 

 

Dear Educator, 

On behalf of the CALAS (Connecticut Association of Schools and Superintendents) Executive Board, we 

would like to thank you for your interest in joining and/or learning about CALAS.   

As we continue the process towards obtaining official status as a non-profit organization, we want to 

engage you as a potential member.  We are extending an invitation to join us at our first full 

membership meeting where a draft of our annual action plan will be presented.  You will be afforded 

the opportunity to provide input into the organization’s priorities as we strive to secure quality and 

equitable education for Latino students in Connecticut.  The full membership meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, December 1, 2015, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. at CAS (Connecticut Association of Schools) located at 30 

Realty Drive in Cheshire, CT.  The meeting will begin with networking opportunities during a light dinner.     

We hope you will be able to join us.  If you plan to attend, please register at the CAS website -Event 

Registration page or by copying and pasting the direct link below…  

https://www.casciac.org/scripts/registerwpcas.cgi?confid=CALAS201512 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Madeline Negrón, Ph.D. 
President Elect  

 

 


